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 The high school PALS raised funds for every middle and high school student to 

receive a white Aggie t-shirt for our basketball “black-out” games. The students also 
took time to have Graffiti Day, where they wrote positive messages or words on 
each others’ shirts. 
 

 Prevention Specialist at the Eaton RESA, Melea Bullock, shared her expertise with 
our high school students about social media and youth mental health. Results of a 
student survey indicated our students found the presentation beneficial and several 
students have asked for follow-up discussions. 

 

 The National Honor Society partnered with the American Red Cross to sponsor 
another Blood Drive. Dansville surpassed their goal of 25 pints by collecting 35 pints 
of blood at the February event. 

 

 Several members of the Dansville High School Band participated in the Michigan 
School Band & Orchestra Association District Solo and Ensemble. 
Noah Robinson (trumpet solo), Danielle Miller (flute solo), Katelynn Karkau (bass 
clarinet solo), and Hugh Service (alto sax solo) all earned Division 2 ratings. 
Elizabeth Troia (oboe solo), and Markas Hamlin, Myah Muscott, Hugh Service, 
Elizabeth Troia (saxophone quartet) earned Division 1 ratings and have qualified for 
the state festival.  
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